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Perry D. Parton, a member of the Pawnee Tribe, has been named Superintendent of the Bureau of
Indian Affairs' Jicarilla agency at Dulce, New Mexico, Commissioner of Indian Affairs William Hallett
announced today.

Parton has been field Representative for the Zuni agency since January of 1978. He had previously been
Administrative Manager of the Colorado River and Hopi agencies.

A United States Air Force veteran, Parton worked for Lockheed Aircraft and other private employers as
an accountant, industrial relations representative and in other administrative roles.

Parton, 43, is a graduate of Central State College in Oklahoma, with a B.S. in General Education and
Business Administration.
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